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Comments We moved here in order to provide a healthier life for my wife (who suffers from fibromyalgia) and my 
daughter (who suffers from anxiety.) The sheer thought of a landfill site fills us with dread (having 
moved from the north side of Horsham where the smell an noise is part of the reason for moving.) 
This is especially the case in these more recent time where staycations look to be the best option of 
the foreseeable future given the pandemic is not over and might be something we have to live with.  
The additional noise from traffic, heavy machinery (sometimes at unsociable hours) as well as the 
rancid smell. Will have a massive impact on resale value of our properties. I am somewhat surprised 
that this has even been submitted. 
I would rather not return to having to keep my windows closed and multiple air fresheners on the go 
to keep the smell in check when the wind is blowing in the wrong direction. Also being a key worker 
amidst a pandemic means that I am currently having to work from home. So having the windows 
closed all day is not really an option, so this will impact me and my family's health.  
Who is going to pick up the additional cleaning bills for windows and pools given the amount of dust 
that gets thrown up in the air by landfill sites? 
 I know landfill sites need to exist but we moved here (at a considerable cost for the privilege of doing 
so.) in order to escape this sort of thing. Lord knows what this will do to the local environment. We 
live in an area of natural beauty, where "Red Kites" roost and wild deer roam. Eroding the local 
environment in this way will only serve to drive these fantastic creatures from these areas and 
prevent parents (such as myself) from teaching his four kids about the importance of nature. I also 
believe that the construction would impede people's view of the South Downs. I believe blocking this 
view would have an impact on mental wellness as a result as this far reaching view has therapeutic 
value. And have an adverse impact on the residential amenity of ours and neighbouring properties. 
I therefore have to raise the strongest of objections against this development and call on our local 
counsellors to decline it.
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